
Ruth white 
5631 1st pl 
Kenosha, Wi 53144 
 
AC 12-48 
(IEPA No. 89-12-AC 
(Administrative Citation) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I  previously filed a request for consideration for a review of my case, which was 
denied because no new evidence in this case was stated. I respectfully ask that 
you  reconsider your decision based on the information that I am providing. 
 
In the complaint filed by Mr. Kaare Jacobsen, he intentionally omitted information 
that he submitted to me. Mr. Jacobsen had knowledge and pictures of the person 
responsibe for dumping/littering and burning of the property known to the 
Agency as Freeport/White Property. Mr. Jacobsen failed to submit a complaint 
against the person responsible for the violations.  According to the complaint it is 
stated that I had control over the situation and or knowledge of the violations, 
but with the property being vacant and me living 2 hours away, as I have stated 
before, I had no control of the situation.  The pictures that was submitted to the 
committee was/is 2 years old, I personally had removed the tires and some of the 
trash that was on the property at the time of the hearing as I told Ms Ryan in one 
of our phone  conservations. 
 
There is an error stated in the review information that I received, I was not aware 
of any violations on the property until contacted by Mr. Jacobsen, upon learning 
of the situation as stated by by Mr. Jacobsen, I immediatedly called the person 
responsible and told him to clean up the mess he made. Mr  Jacobsen had already 
inspected the property , I did NOT know of the situation 5 months prior to being 
contacted.  I never stated that the violations were not addressed when contacted 
as stated in the complaint. 

Electronic Filing - Received, Clerk's Office :  07/15/2014 



   
After reviewing my information , cannot find that I received notification of the 
hearing in January  or of the review hearing. 
 
In summary there is no evidence that I committed the violations or ordered such.  
Phillips Petroleum Co.U.IEPA, 72 ILL App, 3rd 217,220-21 (2nd Dist 1979).  
 
Thank you for your reconsideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ruth I White 
I  
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